
 

 
 

Mr David Murphy  
Deputy Chief Executive  
Board of Studies NSW 
GPO Box 5300 
Sydney 2001 
 
Tuesday, 17 December 2013 

 
 
 

Dear Mr Murphy,  
 
 
Thank you for your comments on the issues raised at the meeting between HEA 
representatives and Minister Piccoli on 30 October, 2013. The HEA challenges the 
continued denial by OBoS of comparative changes between the 2011 and 2013 information 
packs as reported and experienced by HEA members.  
 
The HEA appreciates that OBoS Officers are available to meet with the HEA. However, 
given that the OBoS remains of the view that the registration process for home educators 
has not changed, regretfully, it is not possible for meaningful discussion on these issues to 
occur at this time.  
 
In order to move forward the HEA again requests that OBoS acknowledge issues raised by 
the home education community, and withdraw the 2013 IP, reverting in the interim to the 
2011 IP, while a fair and through consultation process with NSW home educators is 
conducted. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Tamara Kelly 
HEA President 
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